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27

th
 October 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Y5 Animal and Plant Sciences Christmas lecture  

30
th

 November 2017 
 
 
Due to our close links with Sheffield University,  we have been invited to attend their annual Christmas lecture at 
the Octagon Centre. We have attended for the last three years, taking part in a fun and informative lecture and 
also allowing the children to take part in a variety of hands on, scientific, activities following the lecture. 
 
We will be walking to the Octagon at 9:45am, ready for a 11am start, before walking back to school at 

approximately 2pm. We will be back in time for the children to be picked up at home time as usual. 
 
Your child will need a packed lunch (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks please) and may wish to bring a snack. It 

is essential that your child also wears a warm coat and sensible shoes as we will be walking to and from school. 

We would appreciate any parents who are able to help with walking with the children. 

Please indicate on the reply slip if your child is entitled to free school meals as the school will provide this. 
 
Your sincerely, 
 
 
 
The Year 5 team 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Y5 Animal and Plant Sciences Christmas lecture  
30

th
 November 2017 

 

Name of child …………………………………………………….  Class …………………………………….. 

Please tick the appropriate box.  

I give permission for my child to visit the Animal and Plants Christmas lecture on 30
th
 November 2017. 

I do not give permission for my child to visit the Animal and Plants Christmas lecture on 30
th

 November 2017. 

My child is in receipt of free school dinners and will require a school packed lunch. 

I would like to volunteer to walk the children to/from the theatre. 

 

Signed …………………………………… (Parent / Carer)  Date …………………………………………. 
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